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Crossing Update 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
Further to my communication with you all before the half-term holiday, I have unfortunately been reported to 
Wakefield Council for doing the crossing patrol myself on the afternoon of Friday 10th February and morning of Monday 
20th February and therefore am unable to continue with this. 
 
As you will understand, this is extremely frustrating after a child was knocked down before the half-term holiday.  
 
I therefore strongly recommend that all families – when and where possible – walk their children to and from school 
to assist them with crossing the road.   
 
I have also attached the following information should anyone wish to contact the council directly, as many 
parents/carers have been so supportive of school’s efforts to reinstate a crossing patrol and have approached me 
asking what they can do to help.  
 
The School Crossings Team Leader at Highways & Transport Services for Wakefield Council can be contacted by ringing:  

01924 305721 
 
I will of course keep you all up to date with this matter and can only apologise that there is nothing else school can do 
at this time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Potter  
Head of School 


